
IN PARTING . ,
"

Thi s is.your '47 "'l'usitala"--the yearbook we the Seniors of
1947 have looked forward to presenting to the student body since
WFJ first entered the halls of 'dear ole Mt. Zion.' We have worked
hard to Give you the best "Tusitala" yet. Those who have
co-operated in producing this yearbook want you to realize that t.he
primary aim of each person was to 8ive a "Tusltala" which would
mean a great deal to you. Such a yearbook required of its staff
members and advisers much time, interest, planning, co-operation,
and hard 'Nork; but all t::is is forgotten in the hope that you like
"our annual." But our staff alone could not have given you this
'47 "Tusitala." We wish to extend our deep appreciation to

Miss Joann Woods Literary Adviser
Miss Mary Parr Typing Adviser
Miss Charlotte Plowden Business Adviser
-Miss Nina Young Subscription Adviser
Miss Edna Mae Nicholson Feature Adviser
Miss Nancy Wylie Peature Adviser

To you for your interest and inspirat+on
To our many business friends
To all of these people we wish to take this opportunity to
say "Thank you."

Sara and Jimmy,


